
 
 
 

The Centre for Feminist Research invites 
Faculty and Graduate Student Associates at York 

 

(and those engaged in feminist research interested in becoming Associates) 
 

to join us for a 
Meet & Greet 

and 

Meeting of Associates 
Thursday, January 19, 2012 

2:00 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. 
YRT 626 

 
 

2:00-3:30 Meet & Greet 
   Connect with feminist scholars  
 

3:30-4:30  Meeting of CFR Associates 
agenda to be sent out  

 
 

Questions? Please email cfr@yorku.ca       

mailto:cfr@yorku.ca

